Many add to success of DC Fair
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Many thanks to the local media for their coverage of the Dawson County Fair and in particular,
the 4-H shows and events. The stories and great pictures document the 4-H’ers efforts in one of
the most visible activities of their 4-H year. In all, nearly 2,700 separate entries were exhibited.

We also appreciate the Ag Society members and staff for their wonderful support. They, along
with all the 4-H’ers, parents, superintendents, judges, ring men, emcees and fair goers make

“County Fair” such a memorable experience.




